
 

 

ICC policy prohibits retaliation for reporting or inquiring about alleged improper or 
wrongful activity and will not tolerate any form of retaliation for making a good faith 
report of potential college-related legal or policy violations. No person shall be adversely 
affected because they refused to carry out a directive which constitutes fraud or is a 
violation of local, state, federal or other applicable laws and regulations. Any attempted 
or actual retaliatory action under this policy will be subject to disciplinary action, up to 
and including termination of employment. 
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